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From: Helge Holden, IMU Secretary General 
 
 
A further public statement from the IMU regarding recent events in Russia  
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The IMU has been approached by several groups and individuals regarding the mathematician 
Azat Miftakhov. The Executive Committee of the IMU has decided to issue a further public 
statement regarding the matter, see attachment. We also refer to Circular Letter 03/2021 with 
accompanying statement. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2021/IMU%20AO%20CL%203_2021.pdf
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2021/IMU%20AO%20CL%203_2021_IMU_statement.pdf

